
 
 

APPOINTMENTS COMMITTEE - 20TH APRIL 2007 
 
 

RECOMMENDATION TO COUNCIL 
 
 
 

APPOINTMENT OF INDEPENDENT MEMBER TO SERVE ON THE 
STANDARDS COMMITTEE 
 
Following the recent resignation of one of the Independent Members serving 
on the Council’s Standards Committee due to work commitments, the 
Committee has interviewed a short list of three applicants for the post.  
 
It is RECOMMENDED  
 
that Mr. Noel A. Burke be appointed to serve as an Independent Member on 
the Standards Committee, and that, in order to retain a uniform “end date” for 
all of the Independent Members on the Committee, his term of office should 
expire in November 2011.


